FEBRUARY 2013



UPDATE

The mission of the OSU Emeriti Association is to provide programs and activities that contribute to the ongoing educational and interpersonal interests of retirees and provide continued interaction with the University and University affairs.

MONDAY NIGHT DINNERS

Monday, February 4

<u>Program:</u> Christine Allison, Manufacturing Extension Agent, "The Importance of Manufacturing in Oklahoma"

Monday, March 4

<u>Program:</u> Bruce Crauder, Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences; Interim Director of the OSU Museum of Art, "The OSU Art Museum at the Postal Plaza"

Monday, April 1

<u>Program:</u> Carol Headrick, "Dearie ~ The Remarkable Life of Julia Child"

A NEW EMERITI NTEREST GROUP

A new monthly special interest group called "Making the Most of Retirement" will be meeting the 3rd Wednesday at 1:30 starting in March at the Stillwater Public Library. The purpose is to provide members an opportunity to hear presentations made by a variety of community resource people. Presentations will focus on various dimensions affecting retirees, including financial, security, volunteering, living accommodations, personal fulfillment, etc. Format of the meeting will be the presentation, question and answer session, and members sharing tips relevant to that day's topic.

March 20—Matt Hull speaking about the pros and cons of various types of bonds suitable for a retirement portfolio. (Room 202)

April 17—Norman McNickle speaking about ways for seniors to avoid becoming victims of fraud. (Room 313)

May 15—Kay Stewart and Pat Darlington speaking about the new Oakwood Senior Community located in Stillwater. (Room 202)

Please let Zane Quible know if you are interested in joining this group or if you have questions. 377-4435 or zquible@okstate.edu

FEBRUARY 90+ BIRTHDAY



Edna Jungers 2-3 Pauline Walters 2-4 Ladora Smith 2-24 Betty Lewis 2-25

IN MEMORY

Fredrick Donald (Don) Norvelle went home to be with his Lord and Savior Jesus Christ on January 16, 2013. Don Norvelle was born March 17, 1938 in Moran, Texas to Johnnie Beatrice Herring Norvelle and Fredrick Leon Norvelle. On June 17, 1958 he married his high school sweetheart, Evelyn Maxwell. Don came to Stillwater to be the Assistant Director of the Fluid Power Research Center. The move to Stillwater was his 19th move in 21 years. Later on, Don began teaching classes in the Mechanical Power Technology Department at Oklahoma State University. During his teaching years he wrote two textbooks for his classes. When Don retired from the University, he had more time for his hobbies: music, long distance bicycling, traveling, and chip carving.



NEWSLETTER HELP NEEDED!!



The Emeriti Association, with support from the Provost's Office, provides a Newsletter twice a year for all members. The Spring 2013 edition is distributed with the new membership Directory in March. We need help

<u>collecting and writing items of interest to</u> <u>Emeriti members.</u> If you have suggestions or can help, please call Margaret Scott at 372-0628.

More info on the back ▶

FEBRUARY 2013 Calendar

OSU ConocoPhillips Alumni Center, Suite 102 Phone: 405-744-5263 Web site: http://www.okstate.edu/emeriti

Mon. Feb. 4 5:20 Meet & Greet, Emeriti Suite

6:00 MND Alumni Center

Wed. Feb. 13 1:30 Tech Interest Group, Room 105 ITLE bldg, Glade Presnal

Mon. Feb. 25 1:30 Emeriti Council Mtg.

EMERITI WEBSITE

The new, revised Emeriti website will be ready in March. Emeriti@okstate.edu





MEET & GREET

Did you know that everyone is invited to Meet & Greet? You don't have to have a glass of wine to socialize in the Emeriti Suite. Soft drinks are also provided. Hope to see you there!



2013 "90 PLUS CLUB CELEBRATION"

Last year, under the guidance of Jo Ann Seamans, a new group was begun for Emeriti members who have reached the age of 90. A party was planned and a grand celebration took place during one of the First Monday Night dinners. The honorees and their guests were seated together at the party tables and birthday gifts were presented as they were each recognized.

This year we would like to continue this celebration by adding those who have their 90th birthday anytime in 2013. A party for these new members will be in April at the First Monday Night dinner and we need help in finding these special members.

If you know of an Emeriti member who will turn 90 during 2013, please share that information with Sharon Brown or Adeana Sallee as soon as possible.

For those who are already a member of the "90 Plus Club", we hope you too will come to the April dinner to be recognized.

Sharon Brown, osusharon@gmail.com or 714-1208 Adeana Sallee, adeana.sallee@okstate.edu





